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Summer is fast slipping away and it’s time to think about winter. Winter means winter protection of our roses. This month we will have a panel discussion of winter protection. The panel will consist of John Turek and Donny Betchel. 
John has grown roses for many, many years. He’s both an arrangement and a horticulture judge as well as a master consulting rosarian. His method of winter protection is very different than most people. 
Donny is fairly new to the rose world but he is already a consulting rosarian and serves on the TCRC board as the membership director. He exhibits his roses and I look forward to seeing him become an excellent rose grower in the future.
This is our next to last meeting of 2023.  Our final meeting for the 2023 season will be our October meeting, at which we will elect our club officers for the next year.  A rose may last but a moment but the memory of it lasts forever. Please make every effort to join us at the church, both this month and next!  

